
 

   
 

 

NOTICE 

 

Request for Proposals for an Indoor Recreation Space Feasibility Study 

 

The Lisle Park District (“Park District” or “District”) seeks qualified firms to conduct a feasibility study of indoor 

recreation space and develop a plan based on need and support for additional indoor amenities.  The 

Indoor Recreation Space Feasibility Study will guide the District in meeting the identified needs of the 

community and assist the Board of Park Commissioners and staff in planning the direction of the District’s 

current and future indoor recreation spaces. A detailed project overview, agency profile, scope of work, 

submission instructions, and description of the selection process is available electronically by contacting the 

Lisle Park District at info@lisleparkdistrict.org.   

 

Proposals will be received until noon on November 22, 2024 at the Lisle Park District Recreation Center, 1925 

Ohio Street, Lisle, IL.  Submissions received later than the posted deadline will not be considered.   

 

The Lisle Park District reserves the right to reject any and all submissions in whole or in part, to waive any and 

all informalities, and to negotiate a contract with the firm the District, in its sole discretion, determines to be 

the most capable in being able to provide the requested services. 
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